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February 28, 2013 

 
Dear Ms. Wardell, 

 

On behalf of the Hillside School community I thank you for your genuine and deep commitment to 

preserving Allendale’s history and for sharing this passion with the third grade students and teachers. I 
appreciate you taking the time to gather up community photographs that were viewed by the students 

so they could capture what Allendale was like in past years. This slideshow of photos and the resource 

book, Allendale, Background of a Borough, have become an integral resource in this exploration and have 

enhanced the learning for the students. 

 
The Allendale unit of study is always well received by our students and I thank you for your 

participation. I wish you the very best and thank you again for your assistance.  

 

Respectfully yours, 

Anastasia P. Maroulis 
 

 

 

 


